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Thursday 29th November 2018
Dear Parents,

As part of our Carol Service in the Cathedral on Thursday 13th December, Reception children will be presenting a Nativity tableau. The Cathedral setting is wonderful but it is not always possible for parents of Reception children to gain a very good view and so we are arranging a separate presentation for Reception parents. We therefore warmly invite you to a performance of the Reception Nativity tableau on Monday 10th December at 2.45pm in St David’s Hall. 

Refreshments will be served after the performance whilst the children return to their classrooms to change. They will be ready for collection from The Moat at the usual time of 3.30pm. Unfortunately, there is only a limited amount of space in St David’s Hall so tickekts are limited to a maximum of 4 per child and we would request if you need to bring a pushchair, please could it be left outside.
Please click on the following link to Firefly to request your tickets by Thursday 6th December. https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/letters-to-parents/reception-tableau-performance-to-parents---monday-10th-december-at-245pm-in-st-davids-hall
We will be filming the performance in the Cathedral and taking photographs of the children beforehand, which will be available for purchase (with all funds raised going to the PTA). Please do not try to take flash photography on the day as it detracts from the performance. 
Should you have any questions regarding this event, please contact me via email j.debenham@herefordcs.com.
Yours sincerely,

James Debenham

Deputy Head
Hereford Cathedral Junior School
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